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Autumn Term 2018 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome back to the new academic term, we hope those of you that have had a summer break 

are all relaxed and the children are excited to return to nursery.  We give a very warm welcome 

to Elise, Ella, Evelina, Freddie, George, Georgia, Hattie, Indie, Lucy, Teddy, Thomas, Willow and 

their families this term at TBN.  

 

All of the nursery practitioners would like to say a huge thank you to those 

of you that gave us gifts at the end of term.  They were not expected but 

very much appreciated.  For those of you that came to our graduation party 

I’m sure you will agree we all had a fun but emotional time saying goodbye 

to all of our school leavers. We would also like to thank you all for 

supporting our sports day we were so lucky with the weather this year! 

 

We are proud to announce Miss Claire has now passed her NVQ and is now a qualified Nursery 

Assistant.  Miss Emily starts her maternity leave on 25th September leaving Miss Karyn as Deputy 

Manager for the duration of her absence.  We also welcome back Miss George from her 

maternity leave this term, she is returning to the Butterfly Room three days per week. Miss Sarah 

would like to let you all know that she is returning to student life (one day a week) and has been 

accepted at Bath Spa University to complete her Masters of Arts in Early Education. 

 

Is your child starting school next year?  

 

A gentle reminder that if your child is due to start school next year 

you must apply for a place by 15th January 2019. You can contact 

Wiltshire Council for more information and apply online at 

www.wiltshire.gov.uk. We will remind you nearer the time, so don’t 

panic just yet.   

 

 

Nursery Uniform –  
 

We would like to encourage children to wear a pale blue embroidered aertex polo top.  Dark 

blue embroidered fleeces are also now available which will be ideal for the coming winter months.   

 

Aertex tops - £6.00 

Winter Fleece - £11.00 

 

 

All of the Butterfly children have received a complimentary polo top this week, so can we ask 

that they are labelled before wearing.  If anyone would like to order any uniform please complete 

and return the attached uniform order with the correct money.  

 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/
http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/index.htm
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwil8vvK8O7cAhVI3RoKHY12AVsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.zazzle.ca/3_cute_and_colourful_owls_thank_you_stickers-217018148253955217&psig=AOvVaw2HaQhKGJh58q3Qhbbl5YU7&ust=1534416373334347
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Nappies –  

 

Please remember from the start of the Autumn Term nappies are supplied by the nursery for all 

of the children under the age of 2 years.   

 

Nursery opening hours –  

Can we please remind all parents and carers that being governed by Ofsted means we have to 

adhere to strict staffing ratios at all times.  Please be aware that we are unable to admit you into 

the nursery premises before your child’s designated start time.  Similarly the nursery has to close 

at 6pm so please make sure your child is collected prior to this so you can receive a lovely 

detailed verbal handover from a member of staff.  Thank you so much for your continued support.  

 

During the summer holidays we had a spot check inspection from Wiltshire 

Council.  We are proud to inform you we retained our 5 Star award for 

Food and Hygiene across the whole nursery.  

 

Don’t forget we have a ‘closed group’ on Facebook that you can request access 

to as long as you have a child attending the nursery.  Please also note that due 

to our strict E- Safety Policy the practitioners are forbidden from accepting 

‘friend requests’ from parents and carers. They are not being rude by not 

accepting and are able to accept after your child no longer attends TBN. 

 IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY - 

 Start of funded Autumn Term 1 – Monday 3rd September 2018 

 Harvest Festival Celebrations – w/c 17th September 2018 

 End of Term 1 – Wednesday 24th October 2018 

 Unfunded Dates – 21st 22nd 23rd  October 2018 (please let us know if your child is not in) 

 Start of Term 2 – Monday 5th November 2018 

 Concept Photography – Tuesday 13th November 

 Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 12th December 2018  

 Christmas Party – Monday 17th December 2018 

 Nativity – TBC as soon as possible 

 End of Term 2 & Close for Christmas -  Friday 21st  December 2018 

 Start of funded Term 3 – Thursday 3rd  January 2019 

   With best wishes from us all at Townsend Barn Nursery 
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Parent’s Business Pages 

 

 

  

 

 Do you have a business 
you would like us to 
advertise here free of 
charge?  Our newsletter is 
seen by lots of potential 
customers.   
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http://www.bristol.gov.uk/page/children-and-young-people/bristol-standard
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 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

UNIFORM ORDER FORM 

NAME 2 Years (very small) 3-4 Years 

   

Polo Top £6.00   

Winter Fleece £11.00 n/a  
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